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Subject: FW: File No. 0250-EX-RR-2006

Importance: High
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From: John 1 Adams [mailto:john.adams@raytheon.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2007 5:50 AM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Cc: Ira R Feldman 
Subject: Fw: File No. 0250-EX-RR-2006 
Importance: High 
 
 
Ben,  
 
I filed this application VIA the FCC E-Filing process and there was no fees indicated at that time. Please let me 
know the fee,  and I will take care of this ASAP.  
Please feel free to contact me at (803) 318-0021.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
John 
John F. Adams  
Networked Communications Systems Engineering  
Sr. Principal Systems Engineer/NCS Spectrum Manager  
Raytheon Company  
   
2620 Flagstone Court  
Shelby, N.C. 28152  
803.318.0021 office  
714.262.5019 cell 

John.adams@raytheon.com  

This message contains information that may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to receive mail for the 
addressee), you should not use, copy or disclose to anyone this message or any information contained in this message. If you have received this 
message in error, please so advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 
----- Forwarded by John 1 Adams/US/Raytheon on 02/13/2007 05:42 AM -----  

 
 
John,  
 

Ira R Feldman/RWS/Raytheon/US 

02/13/2007 02:15 AM  
 
 

To John 1 Adams/US/Raytheon@MAIL 
cc

Subject Fw: File No. 0250-EX-RR-2006


